To whom it may concern,

I’'m a student at the University of Oregon and have lived in Eugene my entire life. For the public record, |
would like to say that I’'m in support of the following bills. Here’s my testimony.

HB 4201 and 4207, because everyone should be fairly held accountable for their actions.

HB 4203, because there’s no way for a police officer to know how seriously limiting a person’s ability to
breathe could effect their state of being, especially if they have asthma or another condition.

HB 4205, because even a good police officer that supports a bad police officer is a bad one, too.

HB 4208, because Sarah Grossman died after being exposed to teargas, and no one should be killed for
peacefully protesting. May she Rest In Peace.

In addition to these police related bills, I’'m also in strong support of HB 2404 and HB 4213. I've heard of
friends of friends getting evicted during this time and would never wish that on anyone.

Upholding public safety and holding people accountable for putting others at risk is so important,
especially now. We must learn from our mistakes so that we can continue to strive for a better world.

Thank you for your time,
Courtney Huston



